
Having fun 
and    keeping 
you safe
at the Sydney Opera House

Welcome to the Opera House! 

We hope you have a wonderful time 
here, and to make sure that you 
do, there are some important rules 
that you should follow.

If you need help speak to one 
of our friendly staff members



What you should do

Let your imagination 
run wild, be inspired 
and have fun!

Respect each other 
including anyone who 
has different abilities, 
speaks another language 
or comes from a different 
culture to yours

Be kind and respectful Listen to others when 
they are talking

Tell an adult if you 
feel worried, unsafe 
or unhappy 

Always try your best 
and help other kids

If you need help speak to one 
of our friendly staff members



What you shouldn’t do

Bully or tease 
other kids

Use bad words 
or actions that 
disrespect others

Yell or shout at other 
kids or adults

Physically hurt other 
kids or adults

Damage property 
or items

Go to the bathroom 
or wander around 
alone or without 
an adult

If you need help speak to one 
of our friendly staff members



At the Opera 
House we want 
you to feel safe 
and happy
If you feel unsafe, scared or concerned, 
make sure you tell your parents, teacher 
or another adult. 

If you need help when you are at the 
Opera House speak to one of our 
friendly staff members.  
You can spot them in their uniforms 
which have the Opera House sails on 
them!

You can also call the Kids helpline on 
1800 55 1800.

If you need help speak to one 
of our friendly staff members


